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Night of the Living Ales Returns. 
 

Bob Dompier, General Manager for the Heritage Inn stated; “A couple of years ago, we brought 

back an adult Halloween costume party and it was a huge hit with Great Falls. The Night of the 

Living Ales” Halloween costume party of the year is back on Saturday October 19th and we 

expect a sold-out crowd this year”.   

 

The Heritage Inn will transform into a spooky and creepy decorated hall of horrors with 

monstrous tunes form DJ Sully, a limbo contest, over 10 Ales from Eagle Beverage and of 

course, “finger food”.   If you’ve missed having an adult costume party, then you'll love the 

Night of the Living Ales sponsored by STARadio and the Heritage Inn with ales from Eagle 

Beverage.    

 

Jim Senst of STARadio added; “We have partnered once again with Act Normal Theater 

Productions to provide a variety of spooky scenes, games and props for the event.  They always 

bring a unique setting to the party and this year their theme is Bobs Burgers”. 

 

Dave Irvin of Eagle Beverage stated: “this is a tremendous opportunity for the Halloween lovers 

to sample a variety of craft beers from local and regional brewer’s including.  Irvin also went on 

to say domestic beer including Bud and Bud Light will also be available and a bottomless 

souvenir stein until 11pm.” 

 

No one under 21 admitted, tickets $35 in advance, $40 day of the event, $5 military discount 

and available at The Heritage Inn, Super One Foods, Kaufman’s Men’s Wear Center, The Alumni 

Club, and both Albertsons locations.  Doors Open at 6pm Saturday October 19th with 

complimentary finger food, complimentary ales and domestic beers from 6pm to 11pm with 

games to benefit the Act Normal Theatre Group. 
 


